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The New Mexico Retiree Health Care Authority will close both its Albuquerque and Santa Fe offices on Wednesday,
Sept. 5 at noon for a required staft training. We will reopen on Thursday at 8 a.m. We apologize for any inconvenience.
Please contact us at 800-233-2576 if you have any questions.

Thank You,
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